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TO: All Bidders 

FROM: Linda Wolf, CPA, Purchasing Agent 

DATE: July 17th, 2018 

SUBJECT:  Addendum #6 ROME DAM INITIATIVE - DECONSTRUCTION 

This Addendum, issued to bid document holders of record, provides response to questions recently 

received for the Rome Dam Initiative - Deconstruction. 

Please see the following QUESTIONS with ANSWERS. 

 
QUESTIONS & ANSWERS: 

 

1. Q: Will there be any ledge removal allowed to establish access road to allow better stability for hauling? 

A: Ledge removal is not anticipated.   However, limited ledge removal will be allowed to create stable conditions for 

construction access and dam removal per approval of the Project Engineer. 

 

2. Q: Will the concrete wall on top of the dam be removed completely or just to the saw cut location? 

A: The concrete wall on top of the dam will be completely removed. 

 

3. Q: Can you provide road repair scope or limits / add in an alternate for it so everyone is bidding the same way? 

A: The Construction Specifications call for the Contractor to restore 200 feet of Ausable Drive in each direction from the 

construction entrance, as needed.  The Contractor shall do everything possible to limit damages to other sections of 

roads.  

 

4. Q: Can this project be pushed off to next season due to the late start of September per current schedule? 

A: Per NYS DEC work in the river can now take place through November 15th, 2018.  Please bid the project for work 

during 2018. 

 

5. Q: Are we to assume that the approved dump sites, are just that dump sites.  Therefore, no tipping fees associated?   

A: There are no tipping fees for use of the two approved sediment disposal sites. 

 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM # 6 


